
 

 
 

 

                                    
 

 

We are delighted that you are worshipping with us today. We strive to be a 
warm, welcoming place for you to glorify God. We encourage you to please fill 
out a visitor card found by the hymnals in the pew and place it in the offering 

plate as it is being passed. To find out more about First Reformed Church, stop at 
the Information Center in the Narthex, or visit our website: www.sibleyfrc.org. 

 

 
 
 
 

9 am - Cornerstone Service  
• No Children & Worship 

___________________________________________ 

10:10-10:50 am   

Coffee Fellowship & Prayer Time  
• Sunday School is on break until Fall 

• Men’s Bible Study:  “Be A Godly Man”   
meets on the west end of the Fellowship Hall 

• Coffee Fellowship in the Fellowship Hall 
• Prayer Time with the Elders in Pastor’s Office 

___________________________________________ 
11 am - Open Door Service 

Join us for a time of praise and worship by use of  
contemporary music, prayer, scripture and a Bible Talk. 

• No Children and Worship 
___________________________________________ 

 

Message Title: “Crossing Culture” 
Today’s Scripture: Acts 15:1-11 PG: 1718 

JUNE 2, 2019 

 

Offerings for May 26, 2019: General Fund -$3908; Benevolent Fund-$205; 
Building Fund-$175; VBS-$230;  
Special offering for June is The Banquet 



 

 

Sunday, June 2: 
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue the series, “Won’t You Be My Neigh-

bor...Crossing Culture.” This morning we also have the privilege of cele-
brating the sacrament of the Lord’s Supper. 

Monday, June 3: 
• 5:30-8:30pm: Daily Vacation Bible School 
Tuesday, June 4: 
• 8:30 am: Chickadee Quilters 
• 5:30-8:30pm: Daily Vacation Bible School 
Wednesday, June 5: 
• No Coffee With the Pastor this Summer...see you in September!  
• 5:30-8:30pm: Daily Vacation Bible School 
Thursday, June 6: 
• 5:30-8:30pm: Daily Vacation Bible School 
Friday, June 7: 
• 2:00 pm: FRC is in charge of BINGO at Sibley Specialty Care  
• 5:30-8:30pm: Daily Vacation Bible School 
• 8:00 pm: VBS Closing Program Everyone is invited to come hear and see 

what the students have bee up to all week long. 
Saturday, June 8: 
• 10:30 am: Good ole’ Summertime Parade begins 
• We are still in need of help to man our booth and inflatable for the Cele-

bration. Please see Pastor Luke if you are interested in helping out. 
Sunday, June 9: 
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue the series, “Won’t You Be My Neigh-

bor...Creating Spaces.”  
• 2:00 pm: Secret Sister Reveal in the Fireside Room. 

 

Fri. in June: 2:00 pm FRC is in charge of BINGO at Sibley Specialty Care 
June 10: 7:00 pm Administrative Team meeting 
 7:00 pm Monday night Women’s Bible Study last lesson 
June 12: 6:30 pm MS Remnant will meet 
 7:30 pm HS Remnant will meet 
June 15: Service Saturday 

  Collin Van Diepen & Lexi Zomermaand Wedding  
June 17: 9:00 am Faith Bible Study will meet 
 4:00 pm Patience Bible Study will meet 
 6:00 pm Elder/Deacon Meeting 
 7:00 pm Full Consistory 

 
 

VBS INFORMATION CORNER 
Vacation Bible School is our Faith In Action Project for the 
Month of May.   
 

We are asking all VBS Volunteers, 18 years and older, to 
please pick up, fill out, sign and return the VBS forms on the 

Information Center. These need to be turned in TODAY either at the Infor-
mation Center or the Church Office. You may also email them to si-
leyfrcoffice@gmail.com. Thanks!!! 
 

VBS will finish decorating following 2nd service on Sunday 6/2--volunteers ap-
preciated! 
 

All VBS Volunteers please meet in the Fellowship Hall prior to start of VBS on 
Monday at 5:15. 
 

 
We are looking for volunteers to work at our booth at 
Sibley’s Good Ole Summer Time event. At our booth 
we will be taking prayer requests and praying with peo-

ple. We will also be taking work-needed requests. Then on our Service Satur-
day, June 15, we will show love to our neighbors by helping get these work 
requests accomplished. If you have any questions please talk to Pastor Luke.  
 

The Secret Sister Reveal will be held on Sunday, June 9 at 
2:00pm in the Fireside Room. New Secret Sister forms are in 
your mailboxes and will need to be returned to the Information 
Center by June 9. Thanks for participating Sisters! 

 

We are excited to announce that we currently have 31 
participants registered for Camp this year at Inspiration 
Hills, which is 13 more than last year. In light of this amaz-
ing number we only had $3000 in the budget to cover 

camp costs. This year our total owed is a bit over $5000. We are current-
ly asking for donations to help offset these costs. If you feel so lead to 
help cover these costs we would appreciate it. Also each week through 
out this Summer please keep an eye on the bulletin for a list of kids gone 
to camp that week. Right now we have at least one participant at camp 
every week this summer starting June 10!! 

 



 

 

The First Presbyterian Church of Sibley will be starting a Summer Meal Pro-
gram for children of the community.   Meals will be served from 11:30 a.m. to 
1 p.m., Monday through Friday, with the exception of holidays, from Monday, 
June 10 - Friday, August 16.  The Presbyterian Church is asking for help with 
this outreach opportunity. If you feel led to help out with food or volunteer 
time please sign up on the Information Center today. 
 

CHANGE OF DATES...PLEASE READ:MCCALLUM MUSEUM SUNDAY SUMMER 
SERIES:  This Summer’s Topic will be  Depression Era Memories.   Join us on 
June 9 & 23 at 2:00pm for The overview of the Depression and the effects with-
in the home, meals, baking, gardening, canning, and utensils used. Museum 
Hours are Tues & Thurs April -October 2pm-4pm; Sundays May 26-Aug 25 1:30-
4:30. 
 

Come join the 50th Anniversary of Country View Manor with a root beer and 
cookie social.  All community members, church and organization volunteers are 
invited to join the celebration June 9th from 2-4pm.  
 

THE VILLAGE TREASURE CHEST IS IN NEED OF VOLUNTEERS! If you are looking 
for something fun and fulfilling to do in your spare time, The Village Treasure 
Chest has many volunteer opportunities available for everyone. If you’re inter-
ested, or for more information, please call Patty at (712) 324-2177. Also as a 
reminder, your donations are always welcome & appreciated. 
 

The Maranatha Riders from Sheldon will give a Motorcycle Blessing on the Si-
bley First Presbyterian Church parking lot on Sunday, June 9, at 2 p.m.  No 
matter how large or small your motorcycle, we welcome you to come to re-
ceive the blessing for safety on the road this summer.  A short ride and refresh-
ments will follow the blessing.  
 

SAVE THE DATE:  You are invited to enjoy food and fellowship at the ATLAS 
Omelet Brunch fund-raiser on Sunday, June 23, 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM at the Sen-
ior Citizens Center, Sibley.  Serving delicious omelets with your choice of fillings, 
homemade muffins, juice, milk & coffee.  A freewill offering will be received to 
support the ministry of ATLAS of Osceola County.  ***We are asking several 
churches to help with workers and food items.  Please check the sign-up list in 
the fellowship hall.  Together touching lives for Christ.  

 

FRC is  responsible for  
BINGO at Sibley Specialty Care Fridays in June. 

Sign up at the information center to help out. 
 

 

 

Message Title: “Crossing Culture” 
Today’s Scripture: Acts 15:1-11 PG: 1718 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten,  
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783).   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
 permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like in-
cluded, please contact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Tracy Den Beste, 

Dutch Kruger, Harold Schram, Lois May, and Wally Scholten. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist

-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenCley, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es. 

 

Prayer Requests 
Please continue to lift Dave Kleinwolterink, Michael Block Jr., Mike Block Sr., 
Ed Meendering, John Vos, Cavell Van Westen, and Mike Kraayenbrink up in 
your prayers as they continue to deal with health issues. Pray for strength and 
healing for them as well as a sense of God’s presence in their lives. 
 
 

Congratulations!! 
Congratulations to Levi and Kira Christensen on the birth of a son, Riley Ste-
ven. Riley was born May 27th at 7:56pm. Riley has one brother, Connor, to 
help welcome him home. May God bless this new little life. 
 
Congratulations to Alec and Sarah (Honken) Hoppe who were united in mar-
riage yesterday, Saturday, June 1st. We pray prayers of blessing on them as 
they begin their new life together.  

 
 

 This Week: 

June 2 

Next Week: 

June 9 

Corner-

stone  

Greeters: 

W: Cal & Kathy Runia 
M:   Marvin & Janice Runia 
E:     Dr. Brian and Heidi Sayler/family 

W: Ray & Ellen Schram 
M:   Ted & Eileen Schutte 
E:     Verlyn & Donna Smidt 

After 

Church 

Greeters: 

SE:  Larry Verdoorn 

C:    Pastor Luke 

SW: Josh Lucas 

BE:  Lawrence Wiersma 

BW: John Bartles 

SE:  Marcus DeBoer 

C:    Ron Dykstra 

SW: Pastor Luke 

BE:  Josh Lucas 

BW: Harold Ernst 

Prayer 

with the 

Elders: 

Cornerstone: Duane Vande Hoef 

Open Door:  Dale Honken 

 

Cornerstone: Dick Oldenkamp 

Open Door:  Bill Hartzell 

 

Children 

and  

Worship: 

Children and Worship  

On break until Fall. Have a great  

Summer!  

Children and Worship  

On break until Fall. Have a great  

Summer!  

Nursery: 9:00 am:  

Kim & Alex McDougall 

Sunday School: 

On  break until Fall. 

11:00 am:  

Tami & Lindy Tracy 

9:00 am:  

Pam Vande Hoef & Jill Boeke 

Sunday School: 

On  break until Fall. 

11:00 am:  

Angie Ackerman & Heather Tangeman 

Library: LaVonne Prins Imogene Rasmussen 

Coffee: Jim & Pauline Van Engen Curt & Peg Van Kley 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 or 712-260-7246 
Hours: Mon, Thurs., Fri. 8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues & Wed 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. 

Bulletins are printed on  
Thursday morning.*** 


